
 

 

 

ARTHUR MELLOWS VILLAGE COLLEGE 
 

 
MOVE UP DAY 

Thursday 6 July 2023 
 

 
1. Date: THURSDAY 6 JULY 2023 

 
2. Time: Students should arrive at the College by 8.45 am and report to the Main 

 Playground (Entrance A). 
 
The day will finish at 2.45 pm by which time students will be required to make their way 
home. 
 

3. Transport: 
 
We have been informed by Peterborough City Council that only students living in 
Newborough and Eye villages will be provided with bus transport on the day.  A further 
email will be sent out shortly with the correct bus details for these students. All students 
should ensure they wear seat belts during the journeys. 
 
All other students should be dropped off in plenty of time for an 8.45 am start at 
Entrance A. 
 
While realising that this day is important for your child’s transition, unfortunately we have 
no further options on accommodating travel arrangements or extra Move Up Days. 
Parents/Carers will be invited to a Transition Information in September. 
 

4. Dress for the day: 
 
During the day students will need to wear their normal primary school uniform.  A PE kit 
will not be necessary on this day. 

 
5. Lunch arrangements: 

 
Students may bring a packed lunch if preferred or purchase a meal at a cost of £3.00 cash.    
Although the College ordinarily offers a Cashless Catering system, on Move Up Day Year 
6 students will be permitted to pay by cash which should be brought in coins rather than a 
bank note wherever possible as there is limited change available on the day.   
 

6. Medical Information 
 
If your child needs any medication during Move Up Day, please bring this to Main 
Reception on the day so that the College can administer if necessary.   

 
 7.  Mobile phones 

 
We have a non-mobile phone policy within the College.  Students must keep their mobile 
phone in their bags for the day whilst on site. They will not be allowed out at any point during 
the day.  This includes all headphones and earphones/Air Pods. 


